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COMMISSION ON RESTITUTION OF

PROVINCE OF KWAZULU-NATAL

NOTICE
LAUNCH OF MOBILE LODGEMENT BUS

The Commission on Restitution of Land Rights has
announced the reopening of the application period
for persons who were dispossessed of their land rights
from 19 June 1913 as a result of racially
discriminatory laws and practices.

New applications can be lodged with the Commission at
offices of the Regional Land Claims Commissioner
situated in Pietermaritzburg and Vryheid.

The expiry date for all applications is the 30th June
2019. However, in order to bring the lodgement process
closer to the people, the Land Claims Commissioner has

procured a Mobile Lodgement Bus, which will be used
for purposes of receiving land claims.

During the first phase, the Mobile Lodgement Bus will be
in the Province of KwaZulu-Natal from the 4th of August
until the 29th of October 2015.

The Districts Municipalities that the Bus
will go to are as follows:
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DATE-NAME OF DISTRICT MUNICIPALITY

04 August — 21 August 2015
Harry Gwala District Municipality

24 August — 11 September 2015
EThekwini Metropolitan Municipality

14 September — 18 September 2015
Ugu District Municipality

28 September — 8 October 2015
Uthungulu District Municipality

19 October — 29 October 2015
Umkhanyakude District Municipality

For more information on the exact venues that the Mobile Lodgement Bus will be at,

you can contact Mr Ndoda Mdluli on (082-677-5877)
or Ms Nokuthokoza Ndlela on (083-288-4401).
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